
FEMALE DOMESTIC SHORT HAIR

CHICAGO, IL, 60614

 

Phone: (773) 203-0215 

Call or text with any information

ADOPT CAT
A CRY FOR HELP FOR OUR FURRY FRIEND

Snippet is a young, female kitty with distinct white 
markings. (Hence, her name Snippet!) She has excellent  
manners, a big appetite, and an even bigger personality. 

When shes not getting her fair share of attention, this little 
girl will emit the tiniest meow you’ve ever heard, and youd 

better be listening! Snippet takes to new people quickly, 
and relishes making new friends!  This sweet girl loves 

belly rubs, and makes sure shes in the perfect spot on the 
softa to receive them. Snippet and her sister Sushi are 

BFFFs (Best Furry Forever Friends).  They have never been 
apart, and we plan to place them together, of course, in 

their forever home.\n\nIf you would like to meet and 
possibly adopt Snippet and Sushi, please email 

info@chicagocatrescue.org or call 773/203-0215. No texts, 
please.\n\nCCR adopts to forever homes in Chicago or the 
very near suburbs that are within 10 miles of our Chicago 

foster families. We love our cats and we pledge support for 
the rest of their lives, which is why our location limits are 

in place. We appreciate your understanding. If you are 
outside of these limits, please check petfinder.com, which 
allows searching by zip code, for cats closer to your home.
\n\nAt Chicago Cat Rescue, we are dedicated to both the 
physical and emotional well-being of the cats and kittens 

in our care. For this reason, unless expressly stated, we do 
not place cats or kittens in homes where they will be the 
only cat. Generally, cats love the company of other cats, 

and can become quite lonely when living alone.\n\nKittens 
will only be placed in pairs, or to join another kitten or 
young cat in your home.\n\nChicago Cat Rescue is an 

entirely foster-based organization. Our ability to help more 
cats in need is dependent on our availability of foster 
homes. If you think you could provide a loving foster 
situation for a cat in need, or would like to learn more 

about our foster program, please email us, 
info@chicagocatrescue.org. Thank you!
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